Allen, Amber

From: Ben Noelke

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 3:13 PM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Case number: GF22-047398-2002 Scenic Dr

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

We oppose the demolition. It would be a real shame to lose it. Please at least consider saving the structure to the
north (non main house).

Ben Noelke
2107 Scenic Drive

Sent from my iPad

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





